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Dear Parents & Carers,       3rd November 2023 
 

Cross Country Competition – Woodcote High School 
 
We are very excited to have received information about the South London Cross Country 
Competitions which are going to be taking place this year. We would like to have a large turnout 
of runners from Coulsdon CofE Primary, so we are inviting all pupils in KS2 to attend.  
 
There will be three competitions over the school year. The results from all three will be added 
together and there will be a presentation after the final race on the 16th March 2024. 
 
The races will take place on: 
 

Saturday 25th November 2023 

Saturday 20th January 2024 

Saturday 16th March 2024 
 
We will meet at Woodcote High Playing Fields at 9:10am, ready for a warm up at 9.15am. The 
races will start promptly at 9.30am and will be over by 10.30am.  
 

The staff at Woodcote High School have asked us to ensure that drivers use the entrance to 
the school on Meadow Hill and park on the playground adjacent to the cross-country course. 
There will be parking marshals present to direct you. Please also note that dogs are not 
permitted on the school site. 

Your child should wear their school P.E. shorts or joggers, trainers or spikes and plenty of layers! 
Athletic vests will be provided. Also, don’t forget to bring plenty to drink. 
 

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible to build on our successes from our 
previous years. 
 
Please complete the Google form attached to the email if your child is able to attend.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr S Johnson 
Sports Coordinator 
 


